
  The Ronald McDonald House in Saskatoon supports  
approximately 800 families each year. 

  HOWEVER, this current house accommodates only  
20-30% of the pediatric families in Saskatchewan who 
need the support – and only those with children treated  
in Saskatoon!

  It is vital that we build Ronald McDonald  
Houses in Prince Albert and Regina to  
serve families served by health services  
in these regions of the province.

  To meet these needs, $22 million is  
needed to build Ronald McDonald  
Houses in Prince Albert and Regina.

THEY NEED A RONALD McDONALD HOUSE!

  When a child is ill or injured, parents & caregivers focus all of their energy on helping the child. 
They need to be close to the hospital or medical centre where their child is receiving treatment.

WHERE THERE IS A NEED, THERE IS A LION!
  The Lions of Saskatchewan have  
committed to raise $200,000 toward this  
project – to be matched by an LCIF Grant.  
This total of $400,000 would allow the  
naming of certain facilities in these Houses.

As a Lion, how can you help?
  •	 Ask your Club to make a 
	 donation! Make your  
	 donation to the Saskatchewan  
	 Lions Foundation, which will  
	 serve as the financial vehicle  
	 for collection of funds. All  
	 donations are eligible for  
	 Marvin Chambers Fellowships  
	 or Progressive Marvin  
	 Chambers Fellowships.
  •	 Make a personal donation!  
	 Your personal donation can  
	 also be credited toward a  
	 Fellowship, and you will  
	 receive a charitable donation  
	 receipt.
  •	 Ask someone in your  
	 community who appreciates  
	 the existence of these Houses.  
	 They can also make a  
	 donation, and receive a  
	 charitable receipt.

Send all donations payable to  
‘Saskatchewan Lions Foundation’ to:

Saskatchewan Lions Foundation c/o Don Tait  
Box 854, Wadena, SK  S0A 4J0

Indicate in the Memo section that
this donation is toward the ‘RMH Project’

For further information,  
call Garnet Davis  
at 306.569.0112  

or email:
g.davis0844@gmail.com


